
Dear Families, 

Congratulations…your child is a second grader! Both second grade 

teachers are so excited to meet you and your Spartan on August 4, 2025.  

All students entering second grade are expected to be proficient in the 

basic phonograms (letter sounds), sight words (found on the included paper), 

number recognition (numbers up to 120), and writing a complete sentence. It is 

very important that your child reads regularly throughout the summer to 

demonstrate readiness for the schoolwide reading program that begins in second 

grade. Your child can prepare by demonstrating mastery in the skills listed above 

as well as recording his/her summer reading. Students who submit a completed 

reading log on Monday, August 4th will receive a small prize.  

    We look forward to meeting you and your second grader in August! Enjoy 

the summer and please practice regularly to ensure your little one is well 

prepared for second grade.  

 

The 2nd grade team, 

Mrs. Miller & Mrs. Ferguson 

 

Phonogram App: 

http://www.allaboutlearningpress.com/phonogram-sounds-

app/ 
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